Cheney Outreach

P.O. Box 444 Cheney, Washington 99004-0444 Phone (509) 235-8900

21 July 2012

Rodolfo Arevalo, President Eastern Washington University 629 D Street Cheney, WA 99004

Dear President Arevalo;

On 13 June 2012, the Cheney Outreach Center (Outreach) received \$1,704.00 from the Sorority and Fraternity Life Greek Week Committee and Greek Chapters which was designated for recreation activities for low income children residing in the Cheney area. I understand that Samantha Armstrong, Advisor for Leadership Education, was responsible for organizing the event and directing funds to our organization. Without her assistance, Outreach would not be able to provide summer activities for our most vulnerable clients. We sincerely appreciate Samantha's leadership ability and believe that she be recognized for her dedicated effort in this fundraiser.

We hope that you will consider the Cheney Outreach Center for future partnerships. Our clients and staff are appreciative for everything that Eastern Washington University has contributed to Outreach and sincerely thank you.

Sincerely,

Carol Beason

Executive Director

Carol Beason